
Addendum No. 1 
June 4, 2008 
Lower Manhattan Development Corporation Request for Qualifications for Urban 
Planning Services Outside the World Trade Center Site (LMDC-62) 
 
 
We are unable to post the full set of responses to submitted questions.  The responses will 
be posted by 12 PM (noon) on June 5, 2008.  Thank you for your cooperation. 


